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Maintenance works on head of pontoon A at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that maintenance 

works will be carried out on the head of pontoon A at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo. 

 

The works are to start on Thursday 9th August 2018 at 0700 hours and are expected to 

be completed by 1200 hours on the same day. 

 

The works will involve the use of divers. Transport Malta RHIB will be assisting in the 

works. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and very slow speed when in the vicinity. They are to comply with any 

instructions given by Transport Malta personnel on site and Valletta Port Control 

(Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211D 

 

 

 


